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Citywide Records Program 

Public Records Request #6105  
The following materials have been gathered in response to public records request #6105. These 
materials include: 

• Charlotte-Mecklenburg Fraternal Order of Police, Charlotte FireFighters Association, and the 
UE150 Charlotte Chapter Letter to the City of Charlotte – September 2, 2021 

This information was provided as a response to a public records request on 9/7/21 and is current to that 
date.  There is a possibility of more current information and/or documents related to the stated subject 
matter. 

Further Information 
For further information about this request or the Citywide Records Program, please contact:  

Cheyenne Flotree  
Citywide Records Program Manager  
City of Charlotte/City Clerk’s Office  
600 East 4th Street, 7th Floor  
Charlotte, NC 28202 
Cheyenne.Flotree@charlottenc.gov 
 
Amelia Knight 
Public Records Specialist 
City of Charlotte/City Clerk’s Office 
600 East 4th Street, 7th Floor  
Charlotte, NC 28202 
Amelia.Knight@charlottenc.gov 



  

 

 

 

September 2, 2021 

 

Charlotte City Leaders, 

 

The Charlotte-Mecklenburg Fraternal Order of Police, Charlotte FireFighters Association, and the 

UE150 Charlotte Chapter stand united in opposition to a COVID vaccine mandate for Charlotte 

employees.  Combined, our organizations represent, and speak for, thousands of workers in this 

city who rely on our advocacy.  We understand how COVID has impacted Charlotte but believe 

all medical decisions shall be an individual choice.   

 

Our organizations do support and encourage our respective members to get vaccinated.  Each 

employee’s health and beliefs are unique and this vaccine should be a discussion between them 

and their medical provider, not elected officials.   

 

Governmental agencies that impose mandates that go against individual beliefs and rights are 

dangerous and should not be permitted.  Your employees have courageously fought through this 

pandemic and should not be faced with an uncertain future because of a vaccination mandate.   

 

As the voice of your employees, do not mandate the COVID-19 vaccine. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

        

 

 

Mark Michalec 

President, Fraternal Order of Police, Lodge #9 

Dominic Harris 

President, UE150 Charlotte Chapter 

 

 

 

Tom Brewer 

President, Charlotte FireFighters Association Local 660 
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